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Help protect staff, residents and visitors by receiving 
the COVID-19 bivalent booster.

As of January 31st, approximately 70% of Washington 
residents are now eligible to receive the updated COVID-19 

bivalent booster.

Most people can receive the bivalent booster two months 
after getting the primary series or a monovalent booster.

Long term care residents who have not received the bivalent 
booster have a 30%–50% higher risk for COVID-19 infection. 

View the study at this link to learn more: MMWR Article

Please share your feedback by taking our short two question survey.

Show your love for your community by getting 
the COVID-19 bivalent booster today.
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